our minds
matter

Shine a on Mental Health

Club Showcase Submissions 2021

Our Minds Matter (OMM) is seeking clubs submissions for the upcoming,
A Not So Silent Night on Thursday, December 9th in Washington,
DC from 7-9 p.m.

‘The OMM-hosted community event will be filled with stories of teens
transforming their school culture around mental health. During the event,
we hope to showcase the work of ten OMM clubs. This is a great
opportunity for club leaders to reflect on the impact they have on the
school community, the goals they have for the future, and share their
strides of creating a better climate around mental health with fellow
community members and supporters of Our Minds Matter.




Instructions to be considered:
e Submit your application no later than Monday, November 8th, 2021
e The selected clubs will be notified no later than Monday, November
15th.
o If selected, clubs will need to submit their showcase outline by
Friday, December 3rd.
e Clubs selected should be available to attend the event on the evening
of Thursday, December 9" from 7-9 pm in Washington, DC
e The clubs selected will be provided with a complimentary ticket to
the event along with two other complimentary tickets for a family
member(s) and/or friend(s).
e Travel reimbursements to and from the event venue will be provided
upon request
e Selected clubs will receive t-shirts, custom materials with their club
logo (eg. table banner), and $100 in their club bank to put towards
their club’'s mental health initiatives.

**CDC guidelines will be followed / Proof of vaccination required
for entry**

Additional Questions?

Reach out to laurabeth@ourmindsmatter.org


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd83Cj0CsXwh0JvVIcpwkqVWaEg76lvrtshWiW0rkbKd4nArg/viewform?usp=sf_link

